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  To Be a Military Sniper Gregory Mast,Hans
Halberstadt,2007-12-15 The training and character
that make for success in one of the most
challenging and mysterious jobs the military has
to offer, clearly described and illustrated.
  Long Shot Jack Coughlin,Donald A.
Davis,2016-08-16 A Russian defector baits the U.S.
in an attempt to regain its empire in this
enthralling new novel in the bestselling Kyle
Swanson sniper series.
  Vietnam, the Making of a Sniper Jerry Melvin
Mitchem,2010 No other single force in Vietnam put
as much fear into the hearts of the enemy nor
gained his respect more then the American snipers.
This is a story about one such Marine sniper team,
in 1964/65 Delta-Two- Foxtrot who helped blazed
the trail, gave their best, who hunted the enemy
in its own back yard, took out assigned targets
without the Viet Cong knowing they were present.
Who was feared, hated and yet respected by the
Viet Cong. The sniper team was hunted and chased
for days and used every trick they knew to get
back to base alive. Some teams made it back and
still some brave heroes didn't. Semper Fi
  The Sniper at War Michael E. Haskew,2005-11 The
Sniper at War looks at the impact and role of the
sniper from the American Revolutionary War to the
present day ... Haskew looks at how the art of
sniping in war has become more professional and
specialized, with dedicated training courses and
equipment. Famous snipers throughout history are
profiled, such as Vasili Zaitsev, a hero of the
battle of Stalingrad, with testimonies from
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individual snipers who took part in modern
conflicts from Vietnam to Afghanistan and the
Gulf.--from publisher description.
  Kill Zone Jack Coughlin,Donald A.
Davis,2007-11-13 From the authors of the New York
Times bestseller Shooter: The Autobiography of the
Top Ranked Sniper comes a story with all the same
action and drama.
  In the Crosshairs Jack Coughlin,2017-08 A former
top-level Russian sniper who worked for the CIA
goes rogue, and Kyle Swanson must stop him before
undercover operations are exposed in an action-
packed novel in this bestselling series.
  Modern Snipers Leigh Neville,2016-08-25 The
years since 9/11 have seen major changes in the
way snipers are employed on the modern
battlefield, alongside an incredibly rapid
evolution in their weapons, equipment and
training. This book covers the 14 years of near-
constant warfare since the dawn of the 21st
century, documenting where, when and how snipers
have been deployed; their rifles, optics and their
ancillary equipment such as laser range finders;
their training and tactics and accounts of real-
life operations involving sniper teams. The wars
in Iraq and Afghanistan have reaffirmed the
importance of snipers in both conventional and
unconventional warfare, and this new study covers
these developments in depth, as well as looking at
the role of the sniper in police and
counterterrorism environments.
  The 21st Century Sniper Brandon Webb,Glen
Doherty,2010-09-15 Twenty-first-century sniping
tactics by Navy SeAL military sniper Brandon Webb.
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  Shooter Sgt. Jack Coughlin,Casey Kuhlman,Donald
A. Davis,2007-04-01 The phenomenal New York Times
bestseller Shooter captures a professional
sniper's life, both on the battlefield--where he
has racked up more than 60 confirmed kills--and
off. Jack Coughlin is the Marine Corps' top-ranked
sniper, the man who personally brings America's
military muscle to the enemy's front door. In
twenty years of active service, he has accumulated
one of the most impressive records in the Corps,
ranging through many of the world's hot spots.
During Operation Iraqi Freedom alone, he recorded
at least thirty-six kills, thirteen of them in a
single twenty-four-hour period. In Shooter,
Coughlin has written a highly personal story about
his deadly craft, taking readers deep inside an
invisible society that is off-limits to outsiders.
This is not a heroic battlefield memoir, but the
careful study of an exceptional man as he carries
forward one of the deadliest legacies in the U.S.
military.
  Sniper Elite: One-Way Trip Scott McEwen,Thomas
Koloniar,2013-06-04 From the coauthor of the #1
New York Times bestseller American Sniper—the
critically acclaimed memoir of SEAL sniper Chris
Kyle—this “inspired by true events” thriller
follows one of America’s most lethal marksmen as
he leads the rescue of a downed female Special Ops
pilot. ONE TEAM. ONE SHOT. ONE WAY. In direct
defiance of the president’s orders, Navy Master
Chief Gil Shannon, one of America’s most lethal
SEAL snipers, launches his own bold mission
comprised of SEAL Team Six and Delta Force
fighters to free a female helicopter pilot being
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held and brutally mistreated by Taliban insurgents
in Afghanistan. The president fears a botched
rescue would be a foreign policy disaster—and the
end of his term. But once the special ops
community learns that one of their own has been
taken hostage, there is no executive order strong
enough to stop them from going in—whatever the
risks.
  The Sniper Encyclopaedia John Walter,2019-08-23
A complete guide to snipers, rifles, techniques,
battles, and campaigns throughout history and
around the world, by the author of The Hand Gun
Story. The work features hundreds of snipers,
including not only the best-known—world renowned
gurus such as Vasiliy Zaytsev and Chris Kyle—but
also many crack shots overlooked by history. Among
them are some of more than a thousand Red Army
snipers—men and women, who amassed sufficient
kills to be awarded the Medal for Courage and the
Order of Glory. Also included are some of the
best-known sniper victims, and the veracity of the
most popular myths. The book thoroughly examines
the history and development of the many specialist
sniper rifles—some more successful than
others—that have served the world’s armies from
the nineteenth-century American Wars to today’s
technology-based conflicts. Attention, too, is
paid to the progress made with ammunition—without
which, of course, precision shooting would be
impossible. The development of aids and
accessories, from camouflage clothing to laser
rangefinders, is also considered. Finally, The
Sniper Encyclopedia examines significant locations
and specific campaigns—the way marksman have
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influenced the course of the individual battles
and places which have played a crucial part in the
history of sniping, from individual sites to
sniper schools and training grounds. The book
contains authors’ biographies, a critical
assessment of the many books and memoirs on the
world of the sniper, and a guide to research
techniques. “A remarkable work of research and an
endless treasure trove of information for anyone
with an interest in the subject.” —Martin Pegler,
author of Out Of Nowhere: A History of the
Military Sniper
  American Sniper Chris Kyle,Scott McEwen,Jim
DeFelice,2012-01-03 The #1 New York Times
bestselling memoir of U.S. Navy Seal Chris Kyle,
and the source for Clint Eastwood’s blockbuster,
Academy-Award nominated movie. “An amazingly
detailed account of fighting in Iraq--a
humanizing, brave story that’s extremely
readable.” — PATRICIA CORNWELL, New York Times
Book Review Jaw-dropping...Undeniably riveting.
—RICHARD ROEPER, Chicago Sun-Times From 1999 to
2009, U.S. Navy SEAL Chris Kyle recorded the most
career sniper kills in United States military
history. His fellow American warriors, whom he
protected with deadly precision from rooftops and
stealth positions during the Iraq War, called him
“The Legend”; meanwhile, the enemy feared him so
much they named him al-Shaitan (“the devil”) and
placed a bounty on his head. Kyle, who was
tragically killed in 2013, writes honestly about
the pain of war—including the deaths of two close
SEAL teammates—and in moving first-person passages
throughout, his wife, Taya, speaks openly about
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the strains of war on their family, as well as on
Chris. Gripping and unforgettable, Kyle’s
masterful account of his extraordinary battlefield
experiences ranks as one of the great war memoirs
of all time.
  The Kyle Swanson Sniper Series, Books 1-3 Sgt.
Jack Coughlin,2016-12-20 Jack Coughlin, the Marine
Corps' top-ranked sniper and author of New York
Times bestseller Shooter, follows Gunnery Sgt.
Kyle Swanson's action-packed top secret missions
in the Middle East in the Kyle Swanson Sniper
Series, Books 1-3. In Kill Zone, Kyle Swanson
receives orders to mount a top secret mission to
rescue an American general captured in the Middle
East by terrorists who threaten to behead him. In
Dead Shot, Swanson faces his most deadly enemy
yet, a legendary enemy sniper working with a
fringe Islamic organization that has created a
terrifying new weapon of mass destruction. In
Clean Kill, an attempt at a new peace in the
Middle East is shattered by an unknown attacker,
and only Swanson can find out who's responsible.
  An Act of Treason Sgt. Jack Coughlin,Jack
Coughlin,Donald A. Davis,2012-01-31 In the fourth
novel in the New York Times-bestselling series,
Marine sniper Kyle Swanson finds himself in the
sights of a man he once idolized--a true American
hero turned traitor. Available in a tall Premium
Edition. Martin's Press.
  Way of the Reaper Nicholas Irving,Gary
Brozek,2016-08-09 From the New York Times
bestselling author and co-star of Fox's American
Grit comes a rare and powerful book on the art of
being a sniper. Way of the Reaper is a step-by-
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step accounting of how a sniper works, through the
lens of Irving's most significant kills - none of
which have been told before. Each mission is an
in-depth look at a new element of eliminating the
enemy, from intel to luck, recon to weaponry. Told
in a thrilling narrative, this is also a heart-
pounding true story of some of The Reaper's
boldest missions including the longest shot of his
military career on a human target of over half a
mile. In Iraq and Afghanistan, Nicholas Irving
earned his nickname in blood, destroying the enemy
with his sniper rifle and in deadly firefights
behind a .50 caliber machine gun. He engaged a
Taliban suicide bomber during a vicious firefight,
used nearly silent sub-sonic ammo, and was the
target of snipers himself. Way of the Reaper
attempts to place the reader in the heat of
battle, experiencing the same dangers, horrors and
acts of courage Irving faced as an elite member of
the 3rd Ranger Battalion, 75th Ranger Regiment,
while also examining the personal ramifications of
taking another life. Readers will experience the
rush of the hunt and the dangers that all snipers
must face, while learning what it takes to become
an elite manhunter. Like the Reaper himself, this
explosive book blazes new territory and takes no
prisoners.
  I, Sniper Stephen Hunter,2009-12-29 The
explosive New York Times bestseller by Stephen
Hunter that sends ex-Marine sniper Bob Lee Swagger
into the thick of an FBI investigation and
features some of the greatest gunfights ever to
grace the page. It takes a seasoned killer… Four
famed ‘60s radicals are gunned down at long range
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by a sniper. All the evidence—timeline,
ballistics, forensics, motive, means, and
opportunity—points to Marine war hero Carl
Hitchcock. Even his suicide. The case is almost
too perfect. …to hunt one. Recruited by the FBI to
examine the data, retired Marine sharpshooter Bob
Lee Swagger penetrates the new technology of the
secretive sniper world to unravel a sophisticated
conspiracy run by his most ruthless adversary
yet—a marksman whose keen intellect and pinpoint
accuracy rival his own. But when the enemy and his
deadly henchmen mistake Bob for the hunted, it’s
clear that some situations call for a good man
with a gun…and the guts to use it.
  The Reaper: Autobiography of One of the
Deadliest Special Ops Snipers Nicholas Irving,Gary
Brozek,2015-01-27 A memoir by a Special Operations
Direct Action Sniper traces his extraordinary
career during the War on Terror, which was marked
by his record-setting deployment to Afghanistan
and his face-off against an enemy sniper known
only as The Chechnian.
  Running the Maze Sgt. Jack Coughlin,Donald A.
Davis,2012-03-13 In the latest high-intensity
thriller in the New York Times bestselling sniper
series, Marine Gunnery Sergeant Kyle Swanson is
sent into Pakistan, where an international team of
medical workers has been executed in order to
cover up a deadly terrorist secret. In the
aftermath of great floods, a doctor on a relief
mission in northeastern Pakistan discovers the
remains of a collapsed bridge that reminds him of
a bridge near his childhood home in Ohio. He snaps
a cellphone picture and sends it to his sister,
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just before his entire team is slaughtered. His
sister is Beth Ledford, a Coast Guard sniper, who
suspects that the answer to the mystery of her
brother's death is in that cellphone picture. No
one believes her until she finds Swanson and the
secret special operations team known as Task Force
Trident. When Kyle takes Beth into Pakistan to
investigate, they find the true secret behind the
mass murder—what may be the last, best hope of
victory by al-Qaeda and the Taliban over allied
forces. Now the two snipers have their sights set
on one man, an American diplomat who has become
the biggest obstacle to victory in the war on
terror. The only question is: which of them gets
to pull the trigger?
  Clean Kill Sgt. Jack Coughlin,Donald A.
Davis,2010-04-01 On the heels of the New York
Times bestselling Dead Shot comes the most
thrilling installment of the Kyle Swanson series
yet, in which an attempt at a new peace in the
Middle East is shattered by an unknown attacker,
and only Swanson can find out who's responsible At
a 15th Century castle outside Edinburgh, Scotland,
Sir Geoffrey Cornwell is brokering an
unprecedented agreement. Prince Abdullah of Saudi
Arabia and the Israeli Foreign Minister are
scheduled to sign an historic peace treaty—that
is, until their meeting is violently interrupted
by a missile strike that leaves the Foreign
Minister of Israel dead and Cornwell and the
Prince injured. Gunnery Sergeant Kyle Swanson is
running covert missions in the mountains of
Pakistan when he's called away from duty. He
leaves for the U.K., where he thwarts another
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attempt on the prince of Saudi Arabia's life. The
attackers are Middle Eastern, but they aren't
working for Al Qaeda—they're employed by foreign
operatives opposed to the peace agreement and
determined to claim Saudi oil reserves for
themselves by whatever means necessary. Meanwhile,
out of hiding and back from the dead comes Juba,
one of the deadliest terrorists in the world and
Kyle Swanson's nemesis, who is determined to exact
revenge on the man who nearly took his life. With
scenes of tremendous suspense that span the globe,
Clean Kill puts Swanson in the sights of a group
whose greed and vengeance know no limits. But
their deadly ambitions also bring them into his
sights, which is the wrong place to be.
  Time to Kill Jack Coughlin,Donald A.
Davis,2013-05-07 When the Sphinx is blown up by
terrorists who also launch attacks on an Iranian
soccer team and a vessel in the Red Sea, Kyle
Swanson and his Trident team uncover an extremist
plot to provoke war between Egypt and Iran to
upset the balance of international power.
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